
 
 
 
                                    
                                   Broomfield City Council Training and Travel Report 
 
 
 
 
Elected Official Name: Sam Taylor Ward 3 
 
Date of Travel or Training: 11/26-28, 2012 
 
Description of Travel or Training: CCI Annual Winter Conference in Colorado Springs 
 
Total Amount Expended by Broomfield: Conference Registration: $450.00 
      Hotel    $ 87.00 
      Mileage   $ 99.05 
 
      Total    $636.05 
 
 
How this Travel or Training Benefitted the Citizens of Broomfield:  While at this 
conference I was introduced by Council Member McCloskey to many of the County 
Commissioners and CCI personnel that Broomfield interacts with on a regular basis. 
Continuing and strengthening relationships throughout Colorado is always in 
Broomfield’s best interest.  
 
While there I attended the issue session Health Care Reform Implementation which 
discussed timelines for implementing the various parts of the Affordable Care Act. I also 
attended the issue session Amendment 64 and the Future of Marijuana Regulation in 
Colorado. As you may guess, this one was well attended. Since the State needs to act to 
put a regulatory scheme in place, there were many opinions and more questions were 
raised than answered. Many counties are moving forward with developing a plan for 
retail outlets, but it appeared that most were still trying to figure out which direction to 
go. 
 
I also attended the Front Range District meeting, the over 50,000 caucus and a briefing 
on the NACo Legislative Conference.  
 
I am available to answer any questions regarding the conference. 
  
 
 
 
 


